
AzNN Direct Education Subcommittee Meeting Minutes 

DATE: Tuesday November 10th, 2015 LOCATIONS: iLinc 

PRESENT: 
Organization Name 
AzNN Ryan Lang (Ryan.Lang@azdhs.gov)  
Evaluation Kay Orzech 
Evaluation Theresa LeGros 
Apache Ext Margine Bawden 
Cochise Ext  
Coconino HD  
Gila HD  
Graham Ext  
Greenlee Ext  
La Paz Ext  
Maricopa HD Kristi Mollner 
Maricopa Ext Anne Cimarelli-Stears 
Mohave HD Tiera Morrison 
Mohave Ext  
Navajo HD Cherilyn Yazzie 
Navajo Ext  
Pima Ext Delia Smeaton 
Pinal Ext Jennifer Staples 
Santa Cruz Ext  
Yavapai HD Katie McDaniel 
Yavapai Ext  
Yuma HD Frances Herrera 
 

Agenda Item Details 

Direct Education 
Objectives 

Among the current objectives for the Direct Education Subcommittee, the 
committee discussed adding evaluation support as a component to the 
subcommittee. 

Outcomes and 
Expectations 

Subcommittee discussed what expectations and outcomes they want, which 
includes: Training and technical assistance for SNAP Educators outside the scope of 
curriculum training (i.e. how to manage classroom sizes). Along the same lines, 
partners would like training or support on promoting curriculum to school/ 
teachers. 

CSFP Support AzNN has welcomed Stacy Beauregard, the CSFP Program Manager to the team. 
The goal is to expand efforts with CSFP and find ways SNAP-Ed can support this 
program. USDA provides resources to CSFP programs (such as fat tubes). We had a 
brief overview of the program and decided we would have future discussions with 
the subcommittee regarding what resources would be best to provide to the 
program. CSFP also has little funding to provide Direct Education. Stacy will be 

mailto:Ryan.Lang@azdhs.gov


sending out a summary of who is funded for CSFP in the next AzNN biweekly. 

Single Session 
Direct Education 

The subcommittee reviewed what counts as a single session, when it is ok to use 
resources in place of Direct Education Curriculum, what doesn’t need to be included 
in the Obesity Prevention Resource Guide and some examples of an appropriate 
single session lesson when using resources. A question was asked regarding posters 
(whether they need to be in the Obesity Prevention Resource Guide. The response 
to partners was that approval is needed and to contact Ryan on a case by case basis 

Next Meeting Tuesday December 15th from 10:00 – 11:00am 

 

Don’t forget to attend the MyPlate for My Family Curriculum Training December 2nd from 10:00 
– 11:30 and the MyPlate for My family Impact Evaluation training the same day from 1:00 – 2:30. 


